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January 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 10 Reading Challenge Day 
 
This Friday, Friday 14 January 2022, we are holding an event for the Year 10 students (on their 
request).  This exciting event links to the wider educational context where we are promoting 
reading to enhance student skills in this area.  As some students will study this text for GCSE 
it will give them a ‘head start’ in their Literature course.  
 
On the day of the challenge, classes will read the whole of “An Inspector Calls”, compete to 
stage the best scene during the day, compete to win quiz prizes and compete to bring quality 
to the different roles of the characters.  
 
This is a great opportunity for students to accelerate their learning and enjoy a school day with 
a difference.  We expect them all to have a good day and pave the way for younger year groups 
to succeed in future Reading Challenge Days. 
 
Please be advised that students are required to wear school uniform. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs Shaw 
Subject Leader for English 


